
 
 
 

To: CPFI Board 

From: Fred Eckel 

Date: 6/12/20 

Re: Prayer Committee Report 

 

With the suggestion of Nena, as chair of the Past President Committee I called for a weekly 

prayer meeting starting in April and continuing weekly until June 7th. Usually a dozen or more 

joined us in prayer. Wagdy Wahba served as a co-leader. Prayer focused on Covid19 issues,  

CPFI issue and other needs as expressed by participants. Participants suggested that we continue 

holding a monthly meeting.  We are planning to meet by phone at 5pm, EDT on the first Sunday 

of the month starting on July 5th. I suggest we send out an alert in July to all members offering 

them an opportunity to sign up to be invited to attend this meeting. 


